
Dear Parents, 

The Holy Family School P.S.A. has graciously offered to organize and facilitate the HFS Field 

Day to be held on Thursday April 25th. Plans are being formulated to ensure children have a fun, 

safe, and memorable experience! 

The P.S.A. will need many volunteers for this endeavor to be successful.  Please join the group 

of volunteers and respond promptly when you are contacted by the P.S.A.  All volunteers must 

have taken the “Protecting God’s Children” class.  Reminder: Volunteer hours for Field Day are 

not counted as parish/school service hours.  Volunteers will be assigned specific jobs for that 

day.  Those offering their services as volunteers will not be walking from event to event with 

their own children.  Of course, parents are welcome to attend the day’s festivities, but unless 

you are willing to accept the responsibility assigned to you by the P.S.A, please do not sign-up 

as a “volunteer.”  Obviously, we will have to cancel if parent interest and availability to work 

Field Day is not forthcoming. You will be receiving more information concerning the event as 

plans are solidified. 

WE NEED YOUR ASSISTANCE!  All children will receive a participation award.  This day is 

very special to our children.  It is a tradition started by our own Mrs. Judy Bucatch when she 

was the 8th grade PE teacher at Sacred Heart School before the joining together of the parish 

with St. Margaret Mary Parish.  Let’s do all we can to carry on this wonderful day for our 

children! 

 

My love to you and your families, 

Margaret Pennell, Principal 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY APRIL 20 

I will serve as a volunteer for Field Day on April 25, 2019.  I have taken Protecting God’s 

Children and have a clear background check. 

 

Name (Please Print)      Phone #     

Signature       

 

Time Shifts (Please select) 

8:00 – 11:00    11:30 – 2:30    All Day     

   


